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CAN Artist Bursary Award 
 

• Bursary: £1500  
 
Chinese Arts Now offers this bursary award to UK-based British Chinese artists/ 
companies working in the performing arts field (e.g. theatre, dance, contemporary 
performance, live art, opera, contemporary and classical music, comedy).  
 
This bursary is intended as more open and flexible in terms of outcome for the 
selected artist than our festival call-outs, but with also the potential to support a 
show for CAN’s festival in 2019, or 2020 if more appropriate.  
 
Our intention is to support British Chinese artists to make the best work they can, 
to encourage artistic experiment, and to work with them to grow their reach, scope 
and practice through critical exchange and sharing ideas and work as it develops. 
The relationship with the bursary recipient(s) will be bespoke and CAN will respond 
in dialogue with them to what is proposed. 
 
In addition to the cash support, the bursary recipient will also receive mentoring 
and support for a 12-month period.  
 
As part of your application we would like to see: a simple budget (including income 
and expenditure), a statement of maximum 1 side of A4 including how you would 
like to work with CAN, a CV, and up to 3 links to your work (website, videos, images). 
 
The bursaries are for artists that self-identify as of British Chinese cultural 
heritage, with a minimum of 2 years as a practicing artist.  
 
Please send enquiries, and completed applications with ‘Bursary_YourName’ in the 
subject line to: artist@chineseartsnow.org.uk 
 
Deadline: 29th June 2018 
 
Recipients will be chosen by a panel, consisting of CAN’s Artistic Director An-Ting 
Chang, CAN’s Senior Producer Ruth Holdsworth Joseph Seelig OBE (Founder and co-
director London International Mime Festival, Chair: BE Festival, Chair: HQ Theatres 
Trust). 
 
Successful recipients will be notified by 27th July 2018. 
 
By way of clarification, our British Chinese definition includes any person now 
living in the United Kingdom who is of Chinese descent, irrespective of their, or 
their family’s, country of birth. There are persons whose family is of Chinese 
descent living in many countries of the world. If they are now living in the United 
Kingdom, then they fall within our British Chinese family definition. Our use of  
‘British Chinese’ covers a wide, dynamic group of artists who identify with both the 
United Kingdom and their Chinese origins. 
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Please make sure you submit a complete application, otherwise it will not be 
considered. You can apply for the other advertised CAN opportunities, but please 
ensure you make separate applications for each one. 

 
 
 
 
 

 
           
 
 
 
 
 
 


